
LAGUNA WOODS ART ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING 

July 10, 2020 Via Zoom 

Present:  Deidre Gordon, Judy Oku, Carolyn Moore, Kris DeYoung, Maria Faur, Joan Scully, Joan 

Sheldon, Susan Gale,  Sheila Parsons,  Ellen Rose, Docia Reed & Kathy Podliska. 

The meeting was started at 9:30 pm. 

Executive Committee Reports: 

President – Deirdre would like to communicate with the membership about having an exhibit 

sometime in the future featuring artwork created during our time in isolation due to the 

Coronavirus/Covid19. She is also taking  care  of  all email  communications.  

Secretary -  Kris: Minutes were emailed prior to today’s  meeting. The minutes were approved as 

written.  

Treasurer –Judy had nothing new to report.  

Publicity/Brushstroke – Joan Scully suggested communication with our members via the Globe 

regarding issues to include: 

 Email and phone number of Sabine for anyone who desires to pick up materials or paintings 

currently in the studio. 

 All current paid memberships will roll forward as paid through 2021 

 Passing of Lois Appelbaum 

 Address and email of Joan Sheldon and 'direction' for communicating changes of address or 

new membership 

 Announcing an upcoming Covid-19 Show and an encouragement to members to paint or 

prepare something to submit  

 Sheila to prepare a reminder and solution for anyone who currently has an item from our 

Library 

Membership – Joan Sheldon had received two renewals that had probably been in the studio 

membership box for a long  time. She is working Donna and Judy to ensure membership dues get to 

Judy and our records kept  current. We now have 284 members. 

The board unanimously passed a resolution to allow current paid members to receive free renewal 

membership for  2021.  

Artwork retrieval: Building 4/ Art Studio contact Sabine, the VMS supervisor, Community Center, 

contact  Becky Jackson via email and Clubhouse 5 via the  Security dispatch department.  Kris and  

Sheila made an appointment  to go  to Clubhouse  5 and  use  a  ladder  to  get  the  highest artwork 

down for  others who would not be  able  to  reach theirs.    

There was no other new or old business to discuss.  

The meeting ended at 10:10 am. (Due to Zoom account owner not present on the call) 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kris deYoung, LWAA Secretary 

 


